Weekly News
February 8th-12th, 2021

I hope everyone had a great weekend! In Math this week we will be finishing with subtraction facts to 20 and beginning Counting Patterns and Tens and Ones. I would really recommend investing in some addition flash cards, and later on, maybe even some subtraction ones. This would serve as great practice! In Social Studies we will be discussing Groundhog’s Day and other February holidays. Please make sure you are reading each night and reviewing sight words in your child’s binder. As the phonics skills get more difficult, they really need to be able to know those sight words without sounding anything out. 
· Our new Reading Story this week is “Frog and Toad Together”
· High-Frequency Words to Study:
afraid, soon, read, few, again, how
· Spelling Words:
ask, asked, plan, planned, help, helped, drop, dropped, call, called
· We will be learning about words with the ar sound like in car and the ending –ed and -ing. In grammar we will work on action verbs for the past and future.
Upcoming Events:
February 9th: Valentine boxes and cards are due! 
February 12th: 100th Day of School, Valentine’s Day Snacks 
February 26th: Special Snack/Spirit Day

March 1st-5th: Read Across America Week (more info to come)

March 3rd: Progress Reports

March 9th: Spring Pictures

March 26th: Spirit Day/ Special Snack

March 29th-30th: E-Learning Days

March 31st-April 2nd: Spring Break
